
The Municipality of Mille-Isles announces the closure of the Strong 
Community Hall to the public to avoid gatherings and propagation. 
These are exceptional measures, which will be in effect for an indefinite 
period of time.

However, Town Hall services and emergency services are maintained. 
Citizens are invited to stay tuned to announcements or measures taken by 
the Municipality via its website or Facebook page.

Therefore, Halloween will be cancelled.

For more information regarding leisures and communications, contact 
Darina Bélanger at dbelanger@mille-isles.ca or by phone at 450 
438-2958, ext. 2610.

October 1, 2020

STRONG COMMUNITY HALL 

CLOSING OF STRONG COMMUNITY HALL AND CANCELLATION OF 
THE TOWN’S HALLOWEEN PARTY

https://web.somum.com/Portail/MilleIsles/secure/portail/login.aspx?t=B7258240-3103-4986-BB79-D5B27B656C35&AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1
https://web.somum.com/Portail/MilleIsles/secure/portail/login.aspx?t=B7258240-3103-4986-BB79-D5B27B656C35



